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IN SUPPORT OF HB 3202 

 

Please support House Bill 3202, which can help curtail the damage done by light 

pollution to wildlife as well as human health. 

 

It’s time for Oregon to get to work to address this issue. Behavioral and hormonal 

changes in animals due to over-illumination can have far-reaching effects on public 

health as well. 

 

Protecting our night skies while we still have them is easier than trying to restore 

them once they are gone. 

 

I live adjacent to a wetland and see all of the migratory species of birds journeying 

through. However the incessant lights from McLoughlin Boulevard and the 

surrounding car lots have so many lights on 24/7/365 cause so much disruption and 

light pollution.  Something must be done. 

 

--------------------------------------- 

From: 

Julie 

Clackamas  


